

Detachment Officers

Detachment Information

Squadron Information

Due to changes in the Sons of The American Legions Winter DEC, we are extending the following deadlines

2010 National Convention Pin Contest extended to January 23rd 2009 The entry form is posted on our web site at the link below, from HQ, or any of our Detachment Officers. http://www.wisal.org/documents/2010%20SALPinContest%202008.pdf

Email Address Contest extended to January 19th 2009. If you received this email from me you are in the email contest, but if it was forwarded to you, you are not and need to subscribe online at www.wisal.org, click on Newsletters and subscribe to our email newsletters. Twenty winners will be notified by email only, so make sure your email address is valid and working.

Sons of The American Legion Detachment of Wisconsin